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November 13, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Members of the Library Arts Center Community, 

 

Our annual membership drive is underway!  Are you a community member who 

enjoys having a thriving arts community, an artist, or a family enjoying our year-

round arts programs for children and families?  Are you a student in our studio arts 

programs, or do you enjoy our major community events such as the Apple Pie 

Crafts Fair, Gallery of Gifts, or the famed Peeps Diorama Contest?  However you 

connect with this nonprofit, know that this is your community arts center.  Annual 

Membership is one way we can all engage with the Library Arts Center to ensure it 

continues providing these arts programs that strengthen our community. It is the 
constant involvement and support of community members such as yourself that 

allows us to create all these robust community arts programs. 

Our newest community arts program is a five-year plan to bring sizable murals to 

Newport’s historic downtown each year of the plan.  Last year brought the vintage 

postcard-style “Welcome to Newport” mural to Sunapee Street.  This year we have 

embarked on an ambitious project to bring 14 murals to Korn Alley off Main Street 

by Spring 2025.  Your membership can help make this happen! We are excited to 

announce that we have a donor ready to match each membership 

donation through the end of this year, for a total up to $5,000.  This match 

will directly support paying artist fees and mural supplies for this new public arts 
endeavor.  And get this—while all membership renewals will be matched, new 

members joining for the first time will have their donations matched twice!  With 

this match offer, your gift will both support all our programming, as well as make 

this incredible mural project possible. 

Our annual membership drive is one of the simplest and most impactful ways you 

can support and be part of this organization.  Please consider becoming a member 

or renewing your membership so together we can keep making so much possible in 

the year ahead.   

My very best, 

 

 

 

 

Kate N. Luppold 

Executive Director  


